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Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope you are all enjoying your summer and have had a lovely time.
As we enter our next academic year, we have said goodbye to Miss Suzanne and Miss Faye. We would like to wish them all the best in their new adventures.
I would like to take this opportunity to also inform you that we have a new Pre-School Leader who will be starting with us on the 3rd September 2018. Her name is Miss Kat.
Miss Claudia will take over as our Deputy SENCO from September 2018. This is a position I know she is very passionate about and keen to be part of.
As we, all get ready for September 2018 I would like to make you aware of a few changes that have been made to the Educational structure of our rooms within the Field of Dreams Nursery.
As of September 2018, there will be some minor changes to the rooms. 
These are as follows:-
Sues Room: - 6 Months-1 Year
Caterpillar Room: - (Formally Baby Room) 1 Year – 2 Years
Butterfly Room: - (Formally Toddler Room) 2 Years – 3 Years
Pre-School Room: - 3 Years – 5 Years
This is to enhance the Educational EYFS (Early years Foundation Stage) throughout the Nursery.
Our Butterfly Room will now be incorporating Phase 1 Phonics in preparation for those children who will be moving to Pre-School when they are 3 Years old.  All rooms have altered their displays and resources to ensure they are all now age appropriate and in line with the EYFS.
We will continue to offer Wrap Around to our Pre-School Children and the 30 Hours funded places.
Should you have any questions in regards to this please do not hesitate to ask myself.

Miss Nina Young

Nursery Manager






